
Getting a train over 
Christmas?

We’re making major improvements to the East  
Coast Main Line. There will be no direct long-distance 
services to and from London King’s Cross and bus 
replacement services will be running.

Check before you travel | nationalrail.co.uk/Christmas

Service changes: 24 December


